
 

 

In order to help you and your child prepare for their 

move to St Ambrose High school we hope you can 

join us at the following event as part of our Primary-

Secondary transition programme. 

 

Our first event will take place here at St Ambrose 

High School and will be an opportunity to hear 

about our transition programme over the coming 

year and to find out more about what it is like to be 

a pupil at St Ambrose High School. 

 

Details of the event can be found below: 

 

When: Tuesday 15th November 2022 

6pm – 7pm 

Please register your attendance here: 

 

 

 

 

 

We very much look forward to beginning our 

partnership with you! 

 

 


